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COVID-19
Please see our main website page for information on what you need to know to use the club.
Ranges are ALL open but there are still limits on each range.

New Member Intake
At this time, the new membership intake is closed.

New Guest Procedure
The board has set the maximum number of guests a member can bring to the club on any day to 4.
There is a new guest sign in envelope being used at the club now. If you have only one (1) guest please completed ALL information on the front of the guest envelope, have your guest sign it and insert the guest fee and deposit the envelope into the safe. If you have up to 4 guests, use three (3) additional guest forms and insert the extra 3 forms and guest fees into the envelope and deposit the envelope into the safe.

Range Updates
Click HERE to download the new, updated, Range User Guide.

http://ltvfg.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Range-User-Guide-v2.8.pdf

We have had card readers installed at ALL ranges now. Please TAP your member access card at each range that you use so we can gather statistics on range use to help us improve the club.

Parking Area
The parking area for Ranges #1 and #2 by the archery BUTT range is now closed until the ground dries out enough to support parking. Please unload at the gate at Range #1 and move your vehicle to the club house parking lot. Do NOT park on the roadway.

2021 General Club Workdays
All listed workdays are Sunday 8 to 12
March 28, April 25, May 30, June 27, July 25, Aug 29, Sept 26, Oct 31, Nov 28
Dec 19
Please mark these dates in your date book and come on out and help.
· Cleaning of indoor ranges
· Cleaning the clubhouse
· Cleaning the Port-A-Potties
· General facility cleanup
· Make new target backers
· Replace target backers
To sign up for the next workday on the schedule please login to the Members Only section of the website with the password 1352 and click on the sign-up link.

As newsletters are not mailed out, if you know of a member that does not have computer access, please help them out by printing our notices and passing them along to them.
Thanks for your ongoing support.
